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PUBLIC NOTICE 

City of Kwinana 

Cancellation of Boola Maara Aboriginal 
Consultative Committee   
1 September 2025 
 
 
In accordance with regulation 12(3) of the Local Government (Administration) 
Regulations 1996, notice is hereby given that the Boola Maara Aboriginal Consultative 
Committee meeting scheduled to be held on Monday 1 September 2025 has been 
cancelled.  
 
The next Boola Maara Aboriginal Consultative Committee is scheduled to be held on 
Monday 6 October 2025. 
 
 

Wayne Jack 
Chief Executive Officer  
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